LARA WEISIGER

From: Eric Fonstein

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 10:48 AM

To: LARA WEISIGER

Cc: Lois Butler

Subject: DABA BIA Protests

Attachments: BIA Proposed.pdf; Russum protest letter.pdf
Hi Lara,

Here are the two written protests that | have received so far against the DABA BIA, for you to forward to the City
Council:

e Alameda Cellars
e Law offices of Lance Russum

Together, they represent approximately 0.6 percent of the assessment. Please let me know if you have any questions or
concerns. Thanks again for your help. Eric.



Alameda Cellars
2425 Encinal Ave.

Alameda, Ca. 94501
510-521-3100

To: Community Development Dept.
Attn: Eric Fonstein

Re: BIA Proposed Annual Assessment.

Hello Mr. Fonstein,
I am in receipt of your letter regarding the proposed BIA assessment.
As a business that will be affected by this, | want to express my protest to this

proposed BIA assessment in its entirety. If there are any questions, please do not
hesitate to reach out to me.

Sincerely,

mehboobghussain (MH)

Mehboob (Matt) Hussain
510-207-1052
Owner



Law OFFICES OF
W. LaANcCE RussuM

A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION
2500 SanTAa CLARA AVENUE
ALAMEDA, CALIFORNIA 9450/

TELEPHONE (510) 522-6900
FAX (510) 523-9516

April 25,2018

Via U.S. First-Class Mail

Eric Fonstein

Development Manager

Community Development Department
2263 Santa Clara Avenue, Room 190
Alameda, CA 94501-4477

Re: 2500 Santa Clara Avenue
Alameda, CA 94501

Dear Mr. Fonstein:

1 am opposed to the Annual Assessment for the Park Street (BIA) in its entirety.

Very truly yours,

W. LANCE RUSSUM, ESQ.

WLR:cn

RECEIVED
APR 30 2018

PERMIT CENTER
ALAMEDA, CA 94501,




